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Sent: Friday, October 11, 2019 9:32 AM

To: Potts, Robert S -FS

Subject: Lake Conroe, Sam Houston National Forest Fracking

 

Unable to access your project website, as clicking the link from the federal register 

website sends me to a black white page, I would like to send my comments directly to 

you, the local project coordinator.

 

The fracking project planned for the Sam Houston National Forest is abhorrent. To 

purposefully plan the use of sewage water for oil gain is unacceptable. Despite the risk 

of potable water contamination, the health of the forest and the lake and any and all 

wildlife that resides therein.

 

To keep my comments on the project short, we have no need to drill for oil in the 

planned area. The cons outweigh the pros. We are risking destroying an oasis of 

wildlife, home to everything from deer, alligators, and our national bird, the Bald Eagle, 

to name a few. A place people come to for peace should not be ruined by irresponsible 

fracking.


